Alamance Artisans Guild  
Meeting Minutes, June 18, 2019

The Alamance Artisans Guild held their June meeting at Alamance Art in Graham, NC. Vice President, Martha Sink called the meeting to order in the absence of the President. Those in Attendance were Carolyn Bell, Beth Hill, Martha Sink, Sean Leahy, Heather Hans, Jean Kaplan, Jeanie Kirk, Wendy Durham, Merritt Barnett, Barbara Scott, Don Marlowe, Sarah Kline, Violet DeKnikker, Larry Hinshaw, James and Rita Duxbury, Kay Brook, Carolyn Langley, Bob York, and Ross Strange.  
The May minutes were reviewed and approved.  Motion by Rita Duxbury and seconded by Jim Duxbury.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurer’s Report: Carolyn Langley gave the Treasurer’s report. There is $15,628.38 in the Guild account. Of this amount 9,805.67 is designated for the Art Extravaganza. Carolyn wrote and submitted a $2,500 Grassroots grant. She presented to the Alamance Arts Grassroots committee on June 12.

Membership:  Ross reported 75 members. One new membership was received since last month.

Communications:  No report

Events and Exhibitions:  Currently, Wendy Durham is exhibiting at Harrison’s.

Hospitality/Community Relations:  No report

Program: There is no meeting in July.  August 20 is the potluck supper at the Church of the Holy Comforter.

Art Extravaganza:  Rita reported.  There are 30 artists in the Extravaganza.  A save the date postcard has been sent out. There will be a preview show at the Frank Gallery September 27-28.  We will be holding a raffle during the Extravaganza. Any AAG who has a small piece or art/craft that is willing to donate a piece is encouraged to participate. The raffle was really important for us to make additional money to support the event. Volunteers are needed from the guild during the weekend of the event to greet guests, help with hospitality, help with raffle, give demonstrations and relieve exhibitors as needed. 

Carolyn Bell reported that 33 supporters for the Art Extravaganza have been obtained for 2019.

No old or new business was presented.

The meeting was adjourned. Teresa Chandler welcomed us and gave a brief overview of the exhibits on display.

Respectfully submitted, 
Carolyn Langley, Secretary-Treasurer

